
CFL BULB RECYCLING
 IT’S FREE, EASY & RIGHT FROM YOUR HOME

As part of the new Franchise Agreement, Waste Management  
of Alameda County is proud to provide curbside collection of 
Compact Fluorescent Light (CFL) bulbs to residents of Albany.



 

 
 172 98th Avenue 

Oakland, CA 94603

Return Service Requested

Free Curbside CFL Collection
CLFs do not belong in your trash cart. They contain mercury and are 
a household hazardous waste. Now you can collect CFLs for curbside 
recycling with your free Vaporlok Foil Bag (“bag”). 

�� Place up to six used, unbroken CFLs inside the bag & re-seal.  
For broken bulbs, follow the EPA’s clean-up instructions:  
www.epa.gov/mercury/spills.

�� Keep bag sealed at all times.

�� Do not re-open bag if bulbs break while inside.

�� Store CFLs & bag in a safe place away from children & pets. 

�� Seal & place full bag on top of your gray recyclables cart  
for collection.

Contact WM Customer Center at (510) 613-8710 or via e-mail at 
OakRSSer@wm.com to request your free bag.

You are also entitled to other specialty item services:
Household batteries 
can be recycled. Place 
batteries in a clear plastic 
bag, seal shut & place 
on the top of the gray 
recyclables cart.

Call Waste Management 
at (510) 613-8710 to 
schedule your annual 
free bulky pick up.

Waste Management of Alameda County  
is a certified Bay Area Green Business.WMCBC-1149-0312-1312


